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MESSAGE FROM EDI

ISDC EVENT  

The Department of Computer Science organized a Guest Lecture on the topic 

“Global Education Awareness Program on Higher Education Abroad” on 

12th April 2025 at Mother Teresa Auditorium. The session, scheduled at 11:30 

AM, was specially curated for the final-year students of BCA and B.Sc 

(EMCs). 

The program was formally inaugurated by Ms. Hari Priya G. S., Assistant 

Professor, and BCA Department. In her welcome address, she encouraged 

students to actively engage with the session and interact with the resource 

person to gain valuable insights into the process and opportunities of studying 

abroad.  

 



IT QUIZ ON NATIONAL TECHNOLOGY DAY 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

IT quiz conducted by the department of Computer Science in 

association with Institution Innovation Council (IIC) . extends far 

beyond simply testing memory or recalling technical terms. 

It is a powerful educational and evaluative tool designed to assess, 

reinforce and expand an individual knowledge and understanding of 

key areas within the IT domain. These areas typically include 

computer hardware, software applications, programming languages, 

networking and other emerging technologies. 

As digital world continues to evolve at a rapid pace, staying updated 

with technological trends is no longer optional – it is essential. IT 

quizzes serve as a structured and engaging platform that encourages 

learners to remain curious, motivated and up to date with new 

developments in the tech landscape. 
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